From: Hansen, Terry

Sent: Friday, March 23, 2007 11:35 AM
To:

o

Subject: DRE Drafi

Evan: To reiterate our telephione convarsation of this a.m,, I would like 1o make sure

3/23/2007

Secretary Bowen is awore of the additional requirements associated with any change to
voting method of counties with Federal Preclearance stetus, of which Yuba County is one
of four in California, As you indicated you are aware, the preciearance process with the
Depariment of Justice can be onerous and must be addressed when considering any
timelines for any change In any voting methed in Yuba County, Califernia.

Should you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact
me ot 530-749-7855.

Terry Hansen, Yuba Courty Clerk/Recorder




